It's that time of year again...Conference Season is, once again, upon us!

Dear Service Providers:

Tri-Counties Regional Center is pleased to announce that it will be able to provide funding for five (5) individuals served in the tri-county area, to attend People First of California’s (PFCA) annual self-advocacy gathering, in Fresno, June 12, 13, 14, 2015.

Here is the process for nominating an individual to receive Conference funding:
1. Participants will be identified by the Peer Advocacy staff or, if more than one individual from your program(s) is interested in attending, please help them to submit the attached application. 

The individual to receive Conference funding will be chosen by members of the Peer Advocacy team. Applicants must not have received TCRC funding to attend either the Supported Life or the People First self-advocacy Conference within the last two years. 

2. Service Providers that are currently supporting these persons served will identify the appropriate staff person to accompany them to the conference, if needed. Persons served may also request that an individual, chosen by them directly, to be vendored as a Personal Care Attendant for the trip.
3.  Jennifer Dwyer, Supervisor of Peer Advocacy, will notify the Service Providers and Phil Stucky, TCRC Controller, with the names of the individuals that were selected to receive Conference funding. Please submit all Scholarship/Conference applications to Jennifer Dwyer, Joseph Buchroeder, Peer Advocate for Ventura County and/or Nick Boehm, Peer Advocate for South Santa Barbara, by no later than April 17, 2015 to ensure enough time for review.
4. The individual(s) selected to receive Conference funding will, with Vendor/ other staff support, must provide Phil Stucky with the following information, (pstucky@tri-counties.org):

A. Completed registration form for the Conference


B. Requirements for lodging – single and/or double occupancy, as well as all associated hotel-room reservation confirmation numbers, if applicable. 


If scanning to e-mail is not available, please fax this information to Phil at 



(805) 884-7277
5. TCRC (Phil Stucky’s office) will directly pay People First of California for the Conference registration fees, for both the funded individual and his/ her Personal Care Attendant, if needed; 
6. Phil’s office will also pay the hotel(s) lodging Conference attendees directly for the-room costs associated with the individual(s) receiving Conference funding. (See ‘B’ above). Staff at People First of California will assist you in making hotel reservations, as soon as the application and funding for the selected TCRC representatives is officially received. No reservations will be considered to be confirmed until then, according to PFCA   

Service providers are responsible for securing authorizations for—and scheduling all transportation—as well as the authorizations for Personal Care Attendant costs for the event.
Invoices for the costs of transportation and Personal Care Attendants should be submitted to Phil Stucky at pstucky@tri-counties.org.  Every effort will be made to reimburse for these costs within 30 days of receipt of invoice, and is expedited further if the Support Agency and/or staff person has an existing Vendor Number. 

We will all be happy to support you in assisting persons served to work with his/her Service Coordinator to secure the proper authorizations for funding. But, hurry!  The Early-bird registration deadline is May 1, 2015.
If you have any questions, please contact:

Jennifer L. Dwyer, Supervisor of Peer Advocacy, (805) 457-1040, or jdwyer@tri-counties.org 
